
I support this for many reasons. One of which is the fact that it would result in fewer sick days taken for children and adults. I work in 
the field of HR and we know that employees are happier and work harder (making more money for employers) when they feel 
safe/well/have the capacity to maintain a healthy home life and can afford the basic necessities.


